
Budget Public Hearing Notice 

 

The Pike County Board of Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing on the FY 2021-2022 

Budget on Thursday, April 22, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. in the Main Courtroom at the Courthouse 

located at 16001 Barnesville St., Zebulon, GA.  The general public is invited to participate. 

 

First reading of the FY 2021-2022 Budget will be held on Tuesday, May 4, 2021 at 1:00 p.m., a 

second reading will be held on Thursday, May 20, 2021 at 6:30 p.m., the third reading and final 

adoption will be held on Tuesday, May 25, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

A copy of the proposed FY 2021-2022 Budget is now available for public viewing at: The Board 

of Commissioners Office, 331 Thomaston Street, Zebulon, GA and at the J. Joel Edwards Public 

Library, 585 Highway 19 South, Zebulon, GA. 

 


